
Doylestown Dog Park Advisory Committee 
Monday – August 3, 2015 – 6:00pm 

 
 
In attendance for our meeting on Aug. 3, 2015 were:  David, Karen, Lois, Janet, Barb Lyons, Deb, Caroline 
and Kathy Brown.  Minutes from previous meeting were reviewed and approved by Deb.  Ada seconded 
the motion. 
 

 Topics approved were:   

 Barkminister approved for 2016. 

 Shade structures are coming along for installation. 

 No incidents were reported. 

 Lois said that she heard someone say 2 dogs at the bark have kennel cough.  Not much we can 
do about it with no owner or dog’s names. 

 A motion was brought forth from Ada recommending we add 3 additional parking spots 
(reserved for members of the board) near the handicap parking.  Motion was carried. 

 
Fido floats at Fanny was the most discussed topic.  Doylestown Animal Medical Clinic is the solo sponsor 
of the event.  They have purchased t-shirts to be sold at $10.00 per shirt and the money will go directly 
to the dog park.   Member’s dogs will be charged $10.00 per dog to swim with non-members being 
charged $15.00 per dog.  Small dogs will have swimming privileges from 12:30 to 2:00 and big dogs will 
swim from 2:30 to 4:00.  Two pools will be open to each the small dogs and two pools for the large 
dogs.  DAMC will provide first aid for the dogs.  The dog- t shirts will be available to board members 
early so that they may wear them to the park to “advertise” the event.  A flyer was posted at the dog 
park for everyone to read about the event.  Children under 18 will not be permitted on the 
grounds.  Adults may not go deeper than waist high into the pools.  Vendors will be able to participate at 
no charge.  Flyers were distributed to anyone who would put them out in the community.  Some 
vendors offered the opportunity to participate are:  K9 Gym, P & A Pet Supplies, Holiday House, Pets 
Plus, and Pet Valu. 
 
Janet brought up that the tree in the large dog side is now blooming once again (lost all of its leaves due 
to bugs).  During the Oct. meeting Janet’s husband will discuss the use of camera (cost, maintenance, 
etc) at the park. 
 
The last matter of business was to set a meeting at the Fanny Chapman Pool to review the area and 
rules.  Meeting was set at the pool for Aug. 24th.   
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 


